St Joseph’s School, 

Exmouth,
05.01.18
Dear Parents,                                                    

Welcome back to school for the Spring Term. We hope that you had an enjoyable Christmas break.
‘Can I make it better?’ is the title of our topic for this term and links between different subject areas will be made where appropriate, as they are rarely taught in isolation.  Our role play area is a Hospital.  
Please find on the back our topic web for this coming half term.  If you have any further questions, please come and see me!
Dates: 
Tuesday January 23rd and Wednesday 24th – Parents Evening
Friday January 19th – Skateboarding day (All equipment provided)

Thursday February 1st – Year 2 SATs talk for parents at 2.45pm in Sycamore class.

Tuesday February 6th – Safer Internet day.
Reading and Homework:
I would like to say thank you to all the parents and carers who are supporting learning at home.  It really does make a huge difference to the children.  If you can only spare 5 minutes, or have time to read just one page, it all helps.  All homework sheets are posted weekly on our class web page.  Homework will continue to go out on a Friday and books will be changed on Mondays and Thursdays.
P.E.

The children will continue to have P.E. on a Thursday afternoon with Mrs Turner.  They will need to have P.E. kit in school on this day.  As the weather has turned colder, children may have jogging bottoms so they are warm enough for outdoor activities.  We will also be fitting in our regular Fitter Future workouts in class.
Miss Fisher
Miss Fisher currently teaches Music to the children on a Thursday afternoon.  This half term she will also be teaching Sycamore class all of Monday and Tuesday afternoon.  She will cover a lot of the children’s Topic learning.  I will still however be in school and available to see on both days.  If you have any questions, please come and ask.  All other days will remain the same as last term.
I would also like to say a huge thank you for all the kind gifts received at the end of last term.  
Once again my door is always open.  Please pop in if you need to talk or have any questions. 
Many thanks,
Mrs C Robertson
